
Solid Waste Management
2525 NW 62nd Street, Suite 5100

Miami, Florida 33147
T 305-514-6666

miamidade.gov

August 11, 2025

Dear Miami-Dade County Resident,

We are writing to inform you that the Miami-Dade County Department of Solid Waste Management (DSWM) 
is currently conducting an audit for the purpose of reconciling residential waste collection accounts. This effort 
is intended to ensure that the number of units reflected in our records aligns with the information maintained by 
the Miami-Dade County Property Appraiser’s (PA) Office.

In accordance with Section 15-23 of the Miami-Dade County Code and Implementing Order 4-68, DSWM 
calculates household waste collection fees based on the number of residential units as classified by the PA. 
As part of this reconciliation process, DSWM is reviewing property assessments to verify the accuracy of unit 
counts applied to each account.

If discrepancies are identified between DSWM’s records and the PA’s data, you may be contacted by our office 
for clarification. Such discrepancies may result in adjustments to your residential waste collection fees to reflect 
the correct number of units.

We encourage you to review your property details with the Property Appraiser’s Office to ensure that all 
information is accurate and current. The PA’s office can be reached at PaWebMail@miamidade.gov 
or (305) 375-4712.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this reconciliation process, please contact 
Mr. Raul Trabanco at raul.trabanco@miamidade.gov or you may reach our office at (305) 594-1630.

We appreciate your cooperation as we work to maintain accurate records and ensure accurate billing practices.

Sincerely,

Aneisha Daniel, PhD

Director


